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Subject: Comprehensive Land Use Plan

From: Becky Skidmore >  
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2025 1:34 PM 
To: City Council <CityCouncil@a2gov.org>; Taylor, Christopher (Mayor) <CTaylor@a2gov.org>; Planning 
<Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Comprehensive Land Use Plan 

Hello,  

I am writing once again to express my continued support for the Comprehensive Land Use Plan. 

Thank you for all your hard work and efforts! I am dismayed by all the Pause the Plan signs in my 
neighborhood (Burns Park), but I know of neighbors and friends who are in support of the plan, but are 
just not being vocal. 

Best, 

Becky Skidmore 
1510 Morton Ave, Ann Arbor, MI 48104 


